
 

 
Hello again everyone, another week and another 
newsletter. We have had a good week learning, both at 
home and in school with some top-notch work completed 
and uploaded on Purple Mash or sent to us via Class Dojo. 
Just one more week to go now and then we can all have a 
well deserved rest over half term. 
 
We particularly enjoyed ‘Express Yourself Day’ yesterday 
and it was great to see the children dressing up to show 
us what they are interested in or what they do to make 
themselves happy. There were quite a lot of superheroes 
about so we know the world is safe from any super-
villains who might be lurking about! 
 
I hope you have a chance to see the PowerPoint Mrs 
Patmore made showing off the teachers skills. We are a 
talented bunch! Piano playing, drumming, speaking 
Spanish and crafting amongst other things. 
 
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND. 

 
We will be continuing to hold morning registrations every day 

at 8:45. Please try to log in if you can as this is a great way for 

your children to stay connected to school and their teacher. 

There will also be more story time at 2 o’clock weekdays (11 

o’clock Wednesdays). 

 

In shared reading, we will be studying Chinese new year, 

culminating on a special day of work on Friday. In English we 

will be continuing to write our explanation text on how bones 

and muscles work together in our arms. Maths will be about 

written methods of division mainly although we might get on 

to ‘scaling’ as well. Topic work will continue to focus on the 

human body and Ancient Greece plus work on the wider 

curriculum including PHSE, computing, RE, music and French 

etc 

 

‘Thoughtful Thursdays’ is aimed to get the children off their 

electronic devices and doing some art or crafts instead. This 

week our art will tie in with Chinese new year. We are going to 

create a Chinese Monet Tree. HAPPY LEARNING! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/drawstuffrealeasy 

 

 
 

We have been using this YouTube channel over the 

past few weeks in school to draw various objects 

from Ancient Greece and it is brilliant. Even Mr 

Smith has completed some good art and he can’t 

draw for toffee! 

 

Have a look at the page and find your creative self – 

good for mental well-being following on from last 

week. 
 

 
 

I am now just about half way through the story and 
Ahmet has become famous and very popular in the 
school after he had conquered Brendon-the-Bully. So 
famous that people won’t stop 
asking him questions. Then one 
Friday afternoon, Ahmet 
tells his story to the class. About 
how he had escaped from the 
war in Syria with his family and 
eventually come to England. 
This didn’t stop Brendon trying 
to get revenge though and 
he started ruining Ahmet’s work 
- before he filled his rucksack with baked beans. Ahmet 
was really upset because he had brought this bag all the 
way from Syria with him.  
 
Our narrator learns that her granny was a refugee too, 
from Nazi Germany and Ahmet, eventually, tells about 
how he is all alone in England, that his sister has drowned 
and that he doesn’t know where his mum and dad are. 

Non Negotiables: 
Join your class on Teams for registration if you are not at school. 

https://www.youtube.com/user/drawstuffrealeasy


 

Remember to upload/hand in work on Purple Mash or send to portfolios on dojo. 
‘Everybody, every day’ – Reading with your child every day.  

Practise times tables including the division facts.  Use Times Tables Rock Stars or any other method to practice. Your 

practice is paying off!  Keep in contact with us using Class Dojo.  Have a good weekend.  Chris Smith 


